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16 September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Macmillan Fundraiser Day – Friday 26 September 2025 
 

On Friday 26th September we are planning a fundraising day for Macmillan Cancer Support. Please see 
below details of the events happening in school on that day. 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
We will be holding our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning, and we would like to invite you to our event at 
Scissett Middle School from 8:00 to 8:45am in the school hall. There will be cakes/buns, biscuits, tea and coffee 
on sale.  
 
Attention All Bakers! 
 
We would be very grateful if pupils/parents would bake/buy something to donate that we can sell that morning. If 
you can help, please can we ask that pupils bring these to the school office on Thursday 25 September to help 

raise funds for a worthwhile cause. Tea and coffee will be also served. The bake sale will have a 'European 
Theme' and pupils will be given ideas in form time over the next two weeks.  
 

Please can we remind you that any baking/bought goods should not contain nuts or sesame seeds 
as we have pupils with severe allergies to these items. Where possible, we would be very grateful if 
you could provide an ingredient list with any baked goods. 
 
Payment for the cakes, tea and coffee will be in form of a donation. You/your child will need the 
correct amount you are happy to donate as there will not be change available. 
 
 
European Day of Languages 
 
As this day is also the European Day of Languages, we are asking pupils are to wear non-uniform that is 
both practical for sports and linked to the theme of ‘European Day of Languages.’ Again, any funds raised 
will go to Macmillan Cancer Support. 
 
Pupils in each form will be asked to come in clothing that links to the EU country their form has been given. 
We do not want parents to buy any new clothing, just find something with one of the colours on.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £1+ for this and you will be able to pay your donation on ParentPay 
 
Pupils could wear: 

➢ colours linked to the flag of that country 
➢ sports clothing of teams/brands linked to that country 
➢ clothing with words in that language 
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Pupils can keep it simple or be more creative. There will be positive points and prizes for the best effort 

made 😊 

 
Please see below the country chosen for your child’s form. 
 
EDOL – EU countries 

6AW Italy  7AG Spain  8AC UK (we need team GB as part of it!) 

6CC Bulgaria  7AH Belgium  8HR Portugal 

6CT Greece  7CD France  8JMQ Norway 

6ED Cyprus  7JM Poland        8JTH Finland 

6MF Hungary  7RJ Croatia  8MT Luxembourg 

6RP Germany  7SH Sweden  8RW Estonia 

6TC Denmark  7TM Malta  8TF Ireland 

 
 
 
‘On Mass 5k Challenge’ 
 
In their PE lessons over the next week, pupils will be participating in an ‘On Mass 5k Challenge’. For this 
they will be required to jog/run for a minimum of one mile. They may then continue either running, jogging or 
walking 5 kilometres, or as far as they can get in the time allocated.  
 
To raise funds further funds for Macmillan Cancer Support we are asking pupils’ families and friends to 
sponsor them. Pupils will be given the sponsorship forms tomorrow to bring home, and these should be 
returned to school by Thursday 25 September. 
 
Finally on Friday 26th September, specific students will be running the Elite 5k, continuing to raise money for 
Macmillan Cancer Support. This will be supported by the whole school outside (weather permitting). This will 
have a crossover into the European Day of Languages and, as stated previously, we would love it if pupils 
could wear comfortable/sports style attire in the colours of their class's assigned country.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support with this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Onnis 
Head of School 
 


